
Los Duranes Neighborhood Association, City Councilor Debbie 
O’Malley and Bernalillo County Invite All to Attend the

Los Duranes Neighborhood Second 
Neighborhood Workshop:

A Celebration of Our Past, Present, & A Celebration of Our Past, Present, & 
Future Future 

Come and Participate! 
This is your opportunity. . .

to present your ideas for the future of the neighborhood and discuss 
how the neighborhood can provide for new development while 

maintaining and respecting the existing rural character and 
agricultural traditions 

of Los Duranes!

September 26, 2009September 26, 2009
10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Los Duranes Community Center
2920 Leopoldo NW

For further information or special needs, contact Debbie Stover, City Council
Services, at 768-3114  or see www.cabq.gov/council/current-projects-studies/los-duranes-

sector-plan-update.


